As you consider this issue, please remember that Oregon businesses are faced with many difficult decisions right now. You can provide limited liability protection from COVID for businesses, nonprofits, schools government and other entities serving the public. This would apply to those organizations that follow guidelines established by our Governor. Business that are willfully disobeying those guidelines would not receive protection.

Thank you for helping our state at this crucial time.

Liz

Liz Cawood, APR, President 541.484.7052, Ext. 1



1200 High Street, Suite 200 Eugene, OR 97401 Facebook | CAWOOD.com